
 

July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 3 & 4 Lunchtime Trumpet Tuition 

For the new autumn term there will be an opportunity for the new Year 3 and 4 children to learn how 
to play the pocket trumpet in school, during school time.  

COST 

If you would like your child to receive brass tuition at school the cost would be approximately £70 each 
term, which includes the cost of instrument hire. The full is payable in advance via ParentPay.  

Your child would be taught in a group of no more than 5 children. Lessons will be taught by Tom 
Rushton from the Newcastle Music Service.  

CANCELLING TUITION 

If your child wishes to discontinue their brass lessons a half-term’s notice will be required because of 
how the school is required to book the music service tuition.  

REGISTERING YOUR CHILD 

Please click on the link to register online. 

https://forms.office.com/e/QGV2TEee7C  

If your child is eligible for free school meals because you are in receipt in benefits there is no charge.  

If your child is interested in receiving brass tuition please complete and return the reply slip below, to 
school by Tuesday 5th September. You will be notified by text if your child is allocated a place.   

Kind regards.  

 

Mrs Rebecca Turner  
Head Teacher  

 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/QGV2TEee7C

